
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONNECT NEWSLETTER 
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2021 

Be Encouraged 
…AND BE THANKFUL IN ALL CIRCUMSTANCES! 
  

Difficult?  You bet.  Impossible?  Of course—that is, if we are expecting to “be 
thankful” on our own accord.  In our time together this past Sunday, I was re- 
minded once again of how God’s Gift to us—the Holy Spirt, works in every 
way in our lives making the humanly impossible—possible through Him. 
 

I don’t need to tell you that we live in challenging and precarious times. 
News, social media, work and play, schools, neighborhoods, and even at 
times, our own families can be inundated with negativity and darkness. Just 
as Jesus prayed for His original disciples, the same holds true for us—He 
doesn’t take us out of this world, and He doesn’t revoke the mandate upon 
our lives to show forth His character, but he does help us exponentially. 
You and I have been given the gift of the Holy Spirit to help us be like Jesus. 
May the Spirit be great in you and through you this week! 
 

BLESSINGS, Pastor Kevin 
 Be Connected 

Make me hear of your love in the morning because I rely on you. 
Make me know the way I should walk because I entrust myself to you. PSALM 143:8 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Gifts 
Faith Promise 

 

 
 

 
 

Bibles for India 

 

 
 

 
 Operational Giving 

 

 
 

 
 

BEGINNING MARCH 7, 2021 – ENDING FEBRUARY 27, 2022 
 

COMMITMENTS MADE:   $14,890.00 
 

RECEIVED TO DATE:   $  9,829.00 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

This week, you have given 12 more souls ($60), the Word of God! 
 

2021 TO DATE:     1408 
 

OUR GOAL:      1200 
 

 
 

 
 

General & Building Fund 
 

WEEKLY OPERATIONAL NEEDED: $  6,200.00 
 

WEEKLY OPERATIONAL RECEIVED: $  2,177.50 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

If you have any questions about 
New Covenant Church 

or need assistance from any of our staff, 
you may contact us at the following: 
4340 Union Rd., Franklin, Ohio  45050 

937-746-5835 
 

Michele Brock 
Administrative Assistant 

mbrock@newcovenant.us 
 

R. Kevin McGuire  Senior Pastor 

Scott Snyder   Worship Ministry 

Rene’ McGuire  Women’s Ministry 

Fred Powers   Children & Student Ministries 

Nancy Blankenship  Finance 
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